A30.

Audit Committee Workplan 2019

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services setting out the Audit Committee Workplan for 2019.

The 2016/17 Annual Report to Members and the Controller of Audit had
recommended that a workplan be produced for the Audit Committee. This
would, it had concluded, assist the effectiveness of the committee on a
regular or cyclical basis was presented. In addition the committee had
during the previous item called for a report on the Council of the Future
Project to be submitted in April 2019. The draft work plan would be adjusted
to reflect the decision.

The Democratic Services Manager confirmed that, following a question, the
committee was required to review its effectiveness and that a workplan
would assist in this process.

Decision

The Audit Committee agreed its workplan for 2019.



